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September 16, 1976

Fees for the enclosure

Mr. Ivan 2insker
2980 REriggs Avenue- 0"' an OI] ‘}ank
New York, N.Y., 10458

Re: 361 Broadway, NIC
FP 384/76

Deaxr Mxr. Pinsker:

.:v \

. ¥ Tkis is in reply to your letter dated. July 6, 1976 in

' regard to the additioral fee you were required to pay for the
Y construction work needed to enclose the oil tank.

'R ; C26=320 (7v) of the New York City Building Code states
T the feeg for a permit to install oil-burning equipment 1nc1uding
\ the ins:allation of storage tanks.  Building Department Memo-

{ © - randun dated April 18, 1972, revised June 7, 1972, permits the

| - enclosure of fuel oil tanks as part of the work filed on Form

. 15. Fu:‘narnoro, the memorandum states that any construction

work .that involves structural work such as encasing an o0il tank

! underground, installation of structural steel or reinforced

concrete, shall be tiled on a Building Notice or Alteration
upplication. . _

I2 the eanclosure work included any structural work, an
additional fes would have been required as asked by the examiner. -
If no strustural work was raquired then an additional fee would
not have been required and an application to the Comptroller's
Office for a refund would be advised. A copy of this response
is being distributed to our borough offices for their advise and
guidaunces.

Very truly yours,

Irvi M:Lﬂlun, P.he
n Director of Operationa

U " 1 $EM:GB:ah

co: J.T. Walsh, Com; | | /2 /5

A.J. Jenkins, Dep. Comm.
B.F. Parascandola, Asst. Comm
- - Borough Superintendants
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